Premium Audit
A Premium Audit of an eligible account is a methodical examination of an insured’s operations, records and books of account to determine the actual insurance exposure (i.e. payroll, sales, etc.) for the coverage provided and concluding with a precise report of the findings.  AIG’s Premium Audit Division (PAD) handles audits on policies written with a variable exposure basis.  Final audited premium is based on statutory manual rules applied in conjunction with a review of the insured’s operation.
AIG Premium Audit Division performs audits to:
· Determine correct premiums
· Meet regulatory requirements
· Collect rate-making data 
· Detect fraud
· Obtain additional underwriting information
· Reinforce customer confidence
Audit Dispute Process:
When the underwriter, broker and insured agree that the policy is auditable but do not agree with the resulting amount of the audit premium listed on the Audit Advice provided by AIG PAD, the audit amount should be disputed.  In order to properly dispute an audit finding, you must complete the attached Audit Dispute Form and e-mail it to: PAD-PhoenixCS@aig.com 
AIG PAD will review your request and, if appropriate, will recalculate the audit and resubmit a new Premium Audit Advice.
 


